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Date:  Wednesday, August 04, 2021 

Reference: RFP/UNDP/IICPSD/2021/04 

Subject: Clarification Letter 1 

Deadline: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Please be informed that, further to inquiries from prospective Offerors, we are sending both the 

clarification request received and the respective UNDP response to all Offerors which asked questions 

and posting on relevant procurement websites along with our standard practices.  

 

Clarification Note: 1  

No: Question Answers / Corrections 
1 We haven’t seen a specific country 

selection. However, just after we 

checked out your previous call for the 

similar consultancy, we had seen your 

response on country selection in the 

clarification document shared by UNDP 

afterwards which was to be taken place 

in Colombia. Is there any specific 

decision on country selection as for this 

RFP? 

the country is Colombia 
 

   
   
   

 

All other terms and conditions remain the same. 

 

Thank you and best regards, 
 

Procurement IICPSD  

Istanbul, Turkey 

 


